

Sandringham and West Newton

Primary Academy School Newsletter

SPRING 2 2020

Keep calm and carry on learning...

Dear Parents, Children and Staff.

What strange and desperate times we are in. As I write the country is in a lockdown situation and our school site is closed and only open to children of key workers at our Flitcham site.

Our main priority I am sure is to keep our families and loved ones safe and well. I know we will all be worried and concerned in such an unprecedented time.

I know our teachers are working hard to provide material for home learning, with daily updates for ideas and suggested tasks. You should be receiving these direct to your email and I am also putting information of the school website under news and class pages sections.

We have seen lovely photos of the home learning you have been doing already. Do keep sending your photos in and we will put them on the class web pages.

Home Learning

As I have said I know your teachers are sending you information about home learning on a regular basis. Look out for Mrs Patnell's phonics class coming soon on Youtube. We don't want to bombard you with ideas, so here are just a couple worth trying.

Everyone that was in school yesterday did Joe Wicks 9.00am PE lesson, which was great fun. You can download and use after 9.00am too. A couple of other websites to try would be Go noodle https://

www.gonoodle.com/ and this one for younger children to help with reading: - wwwTeachyourmonstertoread.com



A huge thank you
I would like to say a huge
thank you to all of our wonderful staff who are helping
to provide provision for key

workers' children at the Flitcham Site and for everyone for providing home learning material



<u>Prayer from The Diocese</u>
A prayer for all those affected by Corona virus

Keep us good Lord, under the shadow of your mercy. Sustain and support the anxious, be with those who care for the sick and lift up all who are brought low; that we may find comfort knowing that nothing can separate us from your love in Jesus Christ our Lord.

Amen.

Personal Development

Mrs King has been sharing some lovely inspirational quotes each day and I thought I would share them with you here.

"You are braver than you believe, stronger than you seem and smarter than you think " Christopher Robin—Winnie the Pooh



And for today:- "If you have good thoughts they will shine out of your face like sunbeams and you will always look lovely" Road Dahl—The Twits.



Our office and head email accounts are still manned full time, so if you have any questions about your child's learning please email us. We are on a rota at the Flitcham site, so you can telephone us there too 01485 600383, in normal school hours

Stay safe and well x Mrs Gardener